\."* & Al

Devlin Manor

HUTEBHG & ACHABLITATION CENTEE

WEEKLY UPDATE

July 22,2020

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,

We are happy to report that, as of today, Devlin Manor Nursing & Rehabilitation has no confirmed
cases of COVID-19. We continue to follow the recommendations of our health officials and
practice the enhanced safety measures that are listed on our website and previous communications.

We know the past few months have been a big adjustment for everyone, especially our residents.
While our staff is working is very hard to make sure they are safe, we also want to make sure they
are having some fun! Our Activities Department is working hard to provide modified and
individual activities to engage our residents interest while maintaining safety.

Devlin Manor is proud to announce we have resumed limited visitations through our new visitor
center. The visitor center is located in the front of the building in a location that allows for the
safety of both our residents and visitors. Visitations will be limited to 30” minutes and by
appointment M-F.

As always, please continue to check our website for updates. We will notify you if we receive
confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you individually if your
loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly 301-724-1400.

Sincerely,
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Christopher Adams, MBA, LNHA
Administrator



